
 

  
US Army Corps 
of Engineers 
Alaska District 
 
 
 
 
FAIRBANKS FIELD OFFICE 
Regulatory Division (1145) 
PO Box 35066 
Fort Wainwright, Alaska 99703 

PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:   January 13, 2022 
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REFERENCE NUMBER:   POA-2013-00286 
 
WATERWAY:   TANANA RIVER 

 

 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
On January 13, 2022, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice 
for Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2013-00286, Tanana River for a 
DA permit application from Peak Gold LLC to profitably produce gold from land owned 
by the Native Village of Tetlin utilizing open-pit mining methods and existing proven 
recovery processes. The project site is located within Sections 1-3 & 10-16, T. 16 N, R. 
13 E.; Sections 1, 2, 6, 7 & 18, T. 16 N, R. 14 E.; Section 6, T. 16 N, R. 15 E.; Sections 
23-25 & 34-36, T. 17 N, R. 13 E.; Sections 19-22, 26, 27, 29-36, T. 17 N, R. 14 E.; 
Sections 13 &14, T. 17 N, R. 13 E.; Sections 5, 8, 9, & 16-18, T. 17 N, R. 14 E.; 
Sections 19, 20, 29, & 32, T. 18 N, R. 14 E.; Copper River Meridian; Latitude 63.1834º, 
Longitude -142.8937º; within lands owned by and proximal to the Native Village of 
Tetlin, Alaska. 
 
The notice showed a public notice date of January 13, 2021, and an expiration date of 
January 13, 2021. 
 
This information is incorrect and should instead read: Public Notice Date: January 13, 
2022, and Expiration Date: January 13, 2022. 
 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  
Please contact Greg Mazer at (907) 347-9059, toll free from within Alaska at  
(800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at 
Gregory.j.mazer@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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